

How long have you been a patient at this practice?
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17%

63%

under 1 year

5-10 years

over ten years


To which age group do you belong?
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23%

23%

51%

24 or under

25 to 44

45 to 64

65 or over


Approximately how many times have you been to see the GP in the last 6 months?
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34%

43%

17%
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none

1 to 2

3 to 5

6 to 10

over 10


Are you aware that you can book routine appointments up to 48 hours in advance?
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yes

no


Are you aware of our daily triage system?
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yes

no 

no response


If you have telephoned the surgery in the last 6 months, was the call answered promptly?
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yes

no

no response


Did you complete the previous practice questionnaire?
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The issues raised in the previous questionnaire were as follows, have you seen any improvements in these areas?

A) Speaking to the nurse on the phone

B) Access to a GP at a time convenient to you

C) Alternative ways of booking an appointment

D) Length of time in the waiting room before seeing a GP








YES
NO
N/A
Speaking to Nurse on phone



13 
8
8
Access to GP at a convenient time to you

23
9

Alternative ways of booing an appointment

19
10
Length of time in waiting room prior to seeing GP
16
13
When you last visited the surgery, were you satisfied with the overall cleanliness of:

A) The waiting room

B) The consulting room

C) The patients toilet

YES
NO
N/A

The waiting room




33
0
The consulting room




32
1
The patient toilet




26
0
7

When you last visited the surgery, did you feel that you had confidence and trust in:

A) GP’S

B) Nurses

C) Admin Staff







YES
NO
N/A

GP’s






30
3

Nurses






29
1
3

Admin Staff





29
4

The feedback overall was very positive and most of our patients feel like improvements have been made. We did however have a couple of patients who felt that no improvements had been made. We have discussed these results in a management meeting and implemented the following to improve the service we offer:
 GP slots for one GP extended to try and make waiting times shorter.

We have updated our website (www.edgworthmedicalcentre.co.uk) with information regarding booking appointments, telephone consultations etc.

We have regular staff meeting/training to ensure all reception staff are updated with new systems, processes etc.

We will continue to seek feedback as an on-going process to ensure we can provide the best care to our patients.
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